KAWARTHA
CONSERVATION

Discover - Protect - Restore

January 27, 2017

Mayor and Council
City of Kawartha Lakes
City Hall

26 Francis Street
Lindsay, ON K9V 5R8

Dear Mayor Letham and Council:

Re: Lake Management Plans, 2017 Implementation

We respectfully request your consideration for funding the Lake Management Plans, 2017
Implementation Program. This proposal has been designed to be responsive to Council’s concerns for
budget containment and the development of a collaborative approach for the future implementation of

the outcomes from the Kawartha Lakes Management Plans.

Our Board of Directors passed the following resolution: _
RESOLVED, THAT, the revised project proposal for Lake Management Plan Implementation be approved for

presentation the City of Kawartha Lakes Council in early 2017 for Council consideration and funding
support.

We are prepared to come together in 2017 to discuss the future scope, model of delivery, and cost of
the program into the future. We have developed a project that provides the most value for investment
and that we believe will continue the existing momentum toward healthy and clean water in the

Kawartha Lakes.

. We appreciate the support from the City of Kawartha Lakes and look forward to a continued partnership
that addresses the needs of the City’s environmental strategic goals. If you have any questions or
require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours truly,

(=" Lo
Wanda Stephen
Acting CAO

Encl.

KAWARTHA CONSERVATION
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Our Watershed Partners:
City of Kawartha Lakes * Region of Durham « Township of Scugog * Municipality of Clarington * Township of Brock * Municipality of Trent Lakes * Township of Cavan Monaghan
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